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From: WV Licensing < police. >  
Sent: 10 October 2022 11:23 
To: Licensing  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Subject: RE: [External]: Review - Phoenix Express and International Food, 715 Parkfield Road, WV4 6EE - PRE1306 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  
Good morning All 
 
West Midlands Police wish to place representations to support this review under the licencing objectives, the 
prevention of crime and disorder, and the protection of children from harm. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Alison  
 
PC 5223 Alison Oldfield 
Wolverhampton Partnerships – Licensing and Regulatory Officer 
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